
 
 
 

YOU’RE INVITED! 

STUDENT-PARENT-TEACHER 

CONFERENCES 
 

Fall Student-Parent-Teacher Conferences are planned for October 25 & 26.  The 

conferences are designed to review the progress students have made during the first 9 

weeks and to discuss their educational program for the rest of the year. 

 

Conferences at Calapooia Middle School will be held “arena style” in the school 

cafeteria.  We’ve tried to plan our conference hours so there are a variety of times that 

might accommodate parents work schedules.  Parents should plan about 45 minutes if 

they want to see all their student’s teachers.  Parents will also be able to pick up their 

PIV letters if they weren’t able to at Open House.  Also, the Book Fair will be open for 

you to purchase books or other items that will be offered.  The details: 

 

    WHAT:   School Conferences 

 

WHEN: Wednesday, October 25 

    4:30 – 7:00 p.m. 

  

             Thursday, October 26 

        8:00 am - 12:00 pm 

1:30 – 7:00 pm            

       

                WHERE:    Calapooia Middle School Cafeteria 
 

Due to scheduling conflicts, some teachers may not be available at the times listed 
above.  They would be happy to arrange another time to meet with you at your request.  

If you are unable to speak with them during conference times, please contact the school 
office to leave a message for the teacher at 967-4555, or via e-mail through our 

website “albany.k12.or.us”. 


